
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Firstly thank you for the invite to share what EACH has been doing recently over the past 

few years. We have been amazed by the community support shown to us and would like to 

say a big THANK YOU. 

Recruitment 

We have recruited Nurse, Care Assistants, Play Specialist, Art Therapist, Symptom 

Management nurses, Care Manager and myself as the New Service Manager over the past 

few years and are at fully establishment presently, but hope to expand over the coming 

years as we grow our service. 

Gardens 

We have been working hard at planning our gardens, hopefully the work will start late 

summer. The garden is sectioned into different areas and some areas are funded by charities 

and fundraising. We are still looking at how we can fund the other areas to be developed.  

Building 

At EACH we are constantly looking at how we can reduce our carbon foot print. We are 

looking at how we can do this within EACH. 

Events/fundraising 

As Covid restrictions are being lifted by the government we have started to reintroduce 

face to face events. In June we will be hoisting a major donors event, were the building and 

grounds will be open to major donors organised by our fundraising team. 

Last Christmas we offered virtual and some outside events for children and their families. 

This Christmas we are planning to offer a face to face Christmas event for families who are 

eligible for EACH services. We will also be offering a winter wonderland walk at The Nook 

in the grounds to EACH families as this was very successful last year. 

 

 


